
Due to delays in construc on of 
our new building, 

Fresno County Employees' 
Re rement Associa on  

(FCERA) 
Will remain at our current 

loca on:   
1111 H Street, Fresno CA, 93721  

un l September 29th, 2017 
 

On October 2nd, 2017,  
our address will be: 

7772 N. Palm Ave, Fresno CA 93711 
 

Please call (457‐0681) or visit our website 
(www.fcera.org) for the most up‐to‐date 

informaƟon regarding our move. 


